
To: PUC:
Subject: RE: Raise the rates in New Hampshire

From: William Harland <drpepper1939@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 11:35 AM
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Raise the rates in New Hampshire

ATTENTION This email has originated from outside ofthe organization Do not open attachments or click on
links unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Please don’t let the Electric rate go up in New Hampshire we are paying to much now as it it I live in a small town in
New Hampshire they call Monroe and we are having a very hard time to pay the rates now PLEASE dot let Liberty
utilities get permission to do this Thank You William A Harland Monroe New Hampshire 03785
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